From: Alan Fox [N

Sent: 07 March 2020 08:43
To: Planning
Subject: 2020/0344/T

Tree felling outside 59 Hillway.
Shame on you for agreeing this.

Clearly you should have given more weight to the HLE’s own reports rather than this biased
and suspect-at-best reports from the plotholders.

All houses on the Estate “move” somewhat due to non-existent foundations.

This highly valued tree is a VITAL part of the public space on the Estate. | will mourn its loss
greatly. Its removal will do irreparable damage to the amenity of the Estate.

Its clear that the owners hard standing and Cyprus trees are far more likely culprits for any
movement.

Alan Fox



